
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING 

ELECTRONIC TRANSFER OF 
PRESCRIPTIONS 

 
Please note that this will not affect Crossways Surgery 

patients who collect their medications from the 
dispensary. 

 
 

 
 

If you have previously informed us that you have a 
pharmacy of choice, we will assume that you are happy 
for us to send prescriptions electronically to this same 

pharmacy unless you inform us otherwise. 
 

If you have any questions about electronic transfer of 
prescriptions, please ask at reception for an information 

sheet or visit the website where you can download it: 
 

http://www.nhs.uk/NHSEngland/AboutNHSservices/phar
macists/Documents/eps-patient-information-sheet.pdf  

 

This practice converted to electronic prescribing on  
Tuesday 18th August 2015.  
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